
 

 

17th November 2023 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
RE: Educational Visit to the Tower of London. 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have been fortunate in securing a school trip for Year 2 
to the Tower of London. This is to support the children’s learning of our class topic; Fire, Fire! all 
about the Great Fire of London. St John Paul’s class will visit on Tuesday 5th December 2023 
 
We will be taking the children on public transport; travelling by train from Norwood Junction to 
London Bridge. Children must arrive to school on time, as we will be aiming to leave school by 
9am. Lateness would result in missing our trains and therefore our designated time slots at the 
Tower of London. We estimate to be back for the end of the school day, by 3pm.  
 
Your child will need a packed lunch for the trip. If you are in receipt of benefit related free school 
meals and you would like your children to have a packed lunch provided by the school kitchen, 
please indicate this on the form below. 
 
The cost of the trip per child is £4.10 per child. Please pay this via parent no later than Friday 1st 
December 2023. Without parental contributions these exciting opportunities cannot go ahead. 
 
Please complete the permission slip below and return to the class teacher by Thursday 31st 
November 2023. Failure to return this will mean your child cannot attend the trip. 
 
We will assume that the emergency contact details the school holds for you are current. If you 
are unsure or believe that they may be incorrect, please update these at the school office. 
 
If you have any questions or queries, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mrs May & Miss Jones 
The Year 2 Team. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
St Martha - Trip to Tower of London 

I give permission for my child _______________________________ (print name) to attend the 
school trip to the Tower of London on 5th December 2023. 
 
I am in receipt of benefit related free school meals and would like to order a school packed 

lunch  
 
Signed:_________________________________________  
Relationship to Child:_______________________________ 
 

Please complete and return this slip to the class teacher no later than Thursday 31st 
November 2023. 


